
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING 
ORDINANCE CHANGES TO THE CURRENT ORDINANCE BOOK 

 
​ PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing shall be held on September 17, 
2025 at 6:30 p.m. at the Town of Wayne Town Hall, located at 6030 Mohawk Road, 
Campbellsport, WI 53010, regarding ordinance changes to the current ordinance book.. 
Any person may comment on the proposal during the hearing and may submit written 
comments before, at, or within 20 days following the hearing. All comments shall be 
considered by the Town Board.  
 
​ This notice is provided as required under Wis. Stats. §60.80 
 
The full text of the ordinance changes may be obtained at Town of Wayne - 6030 
Mohawk Rd, Campbellsport, WI 53010, Clerk Carol Gonwa, Phone number 
262-626-4818, Website - www.waynewashcowi.gov 
 
​ Dated this 21st day of August 2025.​ ​  
 

 
 
 
Carol Gonwa, Town of Wayne municipal clerk 

 


